
Preventing Frozen Water Pipes in Cold Weather Months 

 

The Town of Troutman Public Works is reminding the public to take steps to prevent frozen water pipes in 

homes and businesses. In cold weather, water pipes can freeze and burst, causing damage to properties 

and disrupting the lives of residents. 

Here are some simple steps residents can take to help prevent frozen water pipes: 

Indoors: 

 

d pipes are located. 

 

Outdoors: 

 

 

In Extreme Cold: 

r pipes. 

if your service has a history of freezing. 

Be Prepared: 

here the water 

service pipe enters the house from the street. If a pipe bursts anywhere in the house, this valve will turn 

the water flow off. Make sure everyone in the residence knows where this valve is located. 

f an unexpected emergency. 

If a Pipe is Frozen: 

 

– wave back and 

forth over the pipe. 

be mindful that they may already be broken and may start to leak once they 

begin to thaw. Be ready to run to the shutoff valve. 

Town of Troutman customers can contact Public Works at 704-682-3835 anytime, 24/7. 

 


